
 

Spring Term Successes! 
Valentine Disco -  £603.70 raised for school 

Easter Bingo - unfortunately this event was cancelled 
 

Spends this term have included subsidising  

Tim Pugh’s art sessions with Years 5&6  

Years 3 & 4 trip to Liverpool museum 

 
 

Summer Term Dates 
 

Unfortunately, we cannot confirm any dates for 
Summer Term at this time. 

 

PTA Newsletter  
Spring 2020 

A message from the Chair… 

Hello everyone!  

I do hope this belated Spring newsletter finds you all safe and well.  

I am missing the children very much and I am also missing the parents I usually chat 

to on the yard before and after school. It’s times like this when we start to 

appreciate things we usually take for granted and our supportive, friendly, happy 

school family is one of these things! I was so sad to have to cancel our Easter Bingo 

event, those of you who regularly support this event will know how much fun it is! 

During summer term, I am usually busy planning and organising things for our Year 

6 Leavers and I want to reassure you all that I am still thinking about this and will let 

you know our arrangements in the next newsletter. 

Until it is safe for us to meet again, please take care of yourselves and each other!  

Best wishes, 

Mrs James (Chairperson) 
 


